
 

 

 

   

2024 COLLEGE TENNIS RECRUITMENT FORUM 

Saturday, August 3rd 
12:30 pm – 3:30 pm 

Barnes Tennis Center 
 

Our 2024 College Forum will offer players and parents a personal 
opportunity to meet with college coaches on-site at the Barnes Tennis 
Center.  

We will have tables and chairs inside our banquet room for registered 
college coaches to meet with players, parents, and private coaches.  

Per NCAA rules, the college forum is for rising juniors & seniors only. 

We provide a comprehensive player profile to share with all the college 
coaches on-site, offering valuable support in the recruiting process.  

If a player would like to share their profile with the college coaches, they 
can easily do so by scanning the QR code at the top of the page or filling 
out the Google form on the Tournament Entry page of the website. This 
opportunity is open to players of all ages. 
 

Following the College Forum, at 4:30 pm, we have our mandatory opening 
ceremonies, player meeting, and player party with free dinner and drinks 
for all the tournament players and their guests. 


